ISSUED: January 31, 2019

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION
OF OREGON

UP 384, UP 391

In the Matters of

the Joint Application for Approval of the
Sale of SUNRIVER WATER, LLC, to
NW NATURAL WATER OF OREGON,
LLC, Pursuant to ORS 757.480 and
OAR 860-036-2120 (UP 384), MEMORANDUM

and

SUNRIVER WATER, LLC,

Request for Approval to Assign Certain
Assets to SUNRIVER RESORT LIMITED
PARTNERSHIP, Pursuant to ORS 757.480
and OAR 860 036-2120 (UP 391).

As has been previously noticed, the Public Utility Commission will be holding a Public
Comment Hearing from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m., on February 7, 2019, at Great Hall,
57081 Great Hall Loop, Landmark Rooms 1 and 2, Sunriver, OR 97707.

The purpose of this memorandum is to inform the parties as to the conduct of the public
comment hearing. I will preside over the event, and will be joined by Commissioner
Tawney. The event is being held solely to receive comments from members of the public
and to answer questions they may have. There will not be formal presentations from the
parties involved. We ask party representatives to attend to serve as a resource for
questions that may be asked.

A court reporter will be present to record any comments from individual customers. The
comments received will be included in the administrative record in this case and may be
used by the Commission Staff and the parties to help inform the formal proceeding. The
comments will not, however, be considered part of the official evidentiary record on
which the Commission make its decision.

Dated this 31st day of January, 2019, at Salem, Oregon.

YNA

Michael Grant
Chief Administrative Law Judge



